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Thank you for participating in the 
Conservation Effects Assessment 
Project Survey!

We know this was not an easy task, 
so we want to thank you for your hard 
work in filling out the survey. Through 
your efforts, the National Agricultural 
Statistics Service (NASS) and the 
Natural Resources Conservation 
Service (NRCS) will continue to 
provide up-to-date, accurate 
agricultural statistics reflecting 
farmers’ experiences.

The data from this survey will be 
published in the Conservation Effects 
Assessment Project report on the 
CEAP Cropland Assessments webpage 
at nrcs.usda.gov/ceap/croplands. If 
you have questions about the survey, 
please contact us at 888-424-7828.

Thank you for your support of our 
programs and U.S. agriculture!
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